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This Week in Math: 

 
Algebra 1 students learned about 

radicals this week, with a focus on 

square roots. The students 

identified perfect squares, and 

were able to simplify square roots 

that are not perfect squares. In 

addition, the students were able to 

simplify radicals using 

multiplication and division 

properties as well as rationalize 

the denominators (so that the 

denominator of a fraction does not 

have a radical), and use 

Distributive Property to multiply 

radicals. The students did a good 

job applying these skills, and will 

further demonstrate their 

knowledge when they learn about 

the relationship between rational 

exponents and radicals next week. 

Great job Algebra 1 students keep 

working hard! 
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Week of March 16th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

There will be tests/quizzes in the 

upcoming week, but will be determine at 

a later time. 
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